
 

 

 

 
 

September 30, 2024 
 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-63 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
           

TENNESSEE-TOMBIGBEE WATERWAY, MISSISSIPPI 
 

John C. Stennis Lock, Mile 334.7 
Aberdeen Lock, Mile 357.5   

Re-Opening Schedule 
 
 

Reference Navigation Bulletin 24-56: 
 

 Notice is given to mariners that routine maintenance closures are near completion at 
John C. Stennis and Aberdeen Locks. Return-to-service time and date are listed below for each 
respective facility: 
 
 John C. Stennis Lock - River Mile 334.7 
  Lock re-opening: 04 October 2024 at 1800 
 
 Aberdeen Lock - River Mile 357.5 
  Lock re-opening: 30 September 2024 at 1200 
 
For any additional information on schedules, please contact either of the locks or Roger Wilson, 
Jr. at the Tennessee-Tombigbee Project Management Office at (662) 245-5500. 
 
                                                                                
 

 
RYAN P. REICH, P.E. 

                                                                                    Chief, Inland Navigation Section 

Notice to Navigation interests 
 

BUILDING STRONG ® U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

 


		2024-09-30T09:25:12-0500
	Ryan Reich, P.E.




